
Happy September Franklin Families-

As we begin our second month of school here are a few things to keep in mind:

1. Feel free to make frequent contact with your child’s teacher. This will give you a chance to know
how to help your child at home.
2. Know your child’s friends. Friends are very important in a child’s life, and it is important that you
know who these children are.
3. Eat dinner with the whole family as much as possible. Life is busy but this is an important time
for child/parent communication.
4. Create a place for everything. This keeps backpacks, shoes, homework, and school things easy
to find the next morning before leaving for school.
(More ideas in next week’s newsletter).

After hours/ Aftercare phone # (480)793-2979 (3:30-5:00 p.m. Mon.-Fri.)
Staff resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:
September
13th - Quarter 1 Progress Reports will be sent home.
October
4th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
7th – 11th - Fall Break – No School - Office will be closed.
23rd – 25th - Parent/Teacher conferences- Early release at 1:00 p.m.
November
8th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
11th – Veteran’s Day – No School – Office will be closed.
22nd - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
25th-29th - No School -Thanksgiving

Thank you!
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